
From: Chatterjee, Bishu 
Sent: 12/6/2011 7:53:00 PM 
To: Redacted Redacted 

Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 
Litteneker, Randall (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RJL9); 
Keane, Dennis (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DMK5) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E GRC Phase 2 

Thank you Dan! 

Bishu Chatterjee 

Energy Policy Advisor to Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon 

California Public Utilities Commission 

415 703 1247 

bbc@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2011 3:04 PM 
To: Chatterjee, Bishu 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rei); Keane, Dennis; Litteneker, Randall (Law) 
Subject: PG&E GRC Phase 2 

Bishu: 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us yesterday on the PG&E GRC Phase 2 proposed 
decision. In response to your questions, there are about 1400 customers that take master meter 
service for mobilehome parks. Those customers receive a discount for providing billing and distribution 
service to tenants. This discount, known as a "submeter discount", is the amount of the base discount, 
plus the line loss adjustment, less the diversity benefit adjustment. The net amount is about $2.6 million 
annually based on the discount in the proposed decision. 

SB GT&S 0439018 



Redacted 

SB GT&S 0439019 


